
















ADULT CLASSES NEXT SUNDAY, FEBRUARY 7 
9:45-10:45 A.M. 

  

DEAN’S FORUM 

“Primates, SCOTUS, Deputies and Marriage: An Overview”   

Presenter: The Very Reverend Timothy E. Kimbrough  (Parish Hall) 
  

CENTERING PRAYER 

Living Buddha, Living Christ, by Thich Nhat Hanh 

Led by Arlene Wilson, Susan Hilderbrand, Heather Rippetoe, John 

Wellborn, and Benetta Ligon  (Cathedral Annex Building) 
  

FAITH & FAMILY MATTERS 

Led by Hannah and John Lavey  (Chapel) 
  

SITTING WITH SCRIPTURE: LECTIONARY READINGS FOR  

LISTENING EARS 

Led by Ben Curtis, Lyonel Gilmer, Keith Meador, and Rod Murray  

(Room 4, Undercroft) 

BECKY ROCHFORD  

RETIREMENT CELEBRATION 
  

Today we celebrate Becky Rochford’s 16-year 

ministry in Christian formation, after the Annual 

Meeting and Vestry election. The celebration 

will continue with a special luncheon honoring 

Becky in Cheek Hall.  

ANNOUNCEMENTS  

TO SUPPORT THE MINISTRIES AT CHRIST CHURCH CATHEDRAL, GO TO christcathedral.org/give. 

WEATHER ADVISORIES: When inclement weather strikes, 

please check the Cathedral website, christcathedral.org, for cur-

rent notices about schedules at the Cathedral.

DISCOVERY WEEKEND THANK YOU 
  

Thank YOU to our youth, parents and parishioners who made 

Discovery Weekend possible! We’re so grateful for this special 

weekend that brings our community together to wrap their arms 

around our youth through prayers, presence and service. See you 

next year for DW 2017!  

  

  
  

  

  

YOU ARE INVITED TO THE 

SHROVE TUESDAY PANCAKE SUPPER 
FEBRUARY 9, 2016 

5:00 P.M.-7:00 P.M. 
  

  

  

  

  

  

  
Hosted by the CATHEDRAL YOUTH 

SUGGESTED DONATION: 

$10/person, $30 for family of 4 
  

Donations graciously accepted at the door. 

For more information, please contact  

youth@christcathedral.org 
  

This is a youth group fundraiser. 

Proceeds directly fund the three summer mission trips  

and countless outreach projects. 

UPCOMING EYC HAPPENINGS 
  

February 7:  EYC Super Bowl Party at the Kloeppels’, 

                       5-8 p.m. 

February 9:  Shrove Tuesday Pancake Supper,  

                       5-7 p.m. 

February 19-21:  Confirmation Retreat at DuBose  

CHURCH IN THE YARD (CITY)  

SUNDAY, FEBRUARY 7 
2:00 P.M.  

  

Every first Sunday of the month at 2 p.m., Christ Church Cathedral 

serves a meal to the hungry at the Church of the Holy Trinity 

(615 6th Ave. S.). You are invited to come and assist in this servant 

ministry. For more information, please contact Gina Williams 

at ginakwilliams@gmail.com. 



WEDNESDAY EVENING  

LENTEN SERIES 
SEEING THE FACE OF GOD IN EACH OTHER 

February 17 through March 9 

Dinner 5:30 p.m. and Program 6:00-7:30 p.m. 
  

A “Conversation on Racism and Reconciliation” 

continues in the season of Lent on Wednesday 

evenings. The program is designed to encourage 

us to explore ways of combating racism not 

only in ourselves, but also in our church, 

our community, and in the world. We plan 

to commence the series with a discussion of 

the New York Times best-seller Between the 

World and Me, by TaNehisi Coates alongside Scripture.  For 

more information, contact the Reverend Canon Gene B. Man-

ning at gmanning@christcathedral.org, or Melinda Balser at 

melinda.balser@vanderbilt.edu.  
  

Childcare provided. Dinner reservations required by 4 p.m. on 

Monday of each week. Call 615.255.7729. 

HAVE YOU REMEMBERED CHRIST CHURCH CATHEDRAL IN YOUR WILL? 

Montgomery Bell State Park 

 

On the weekend of February 26-28, 2016, all women of Christ 

Church Cathedral are invited and encouraged to attend the 

annual Women’s Retreat at Montgomery Bell State Park. This 

weekend is a rare opportunity for the women of our congregation 

to come together in fellowship and friendship and to spend 

deliberate time thinking, praying, listening, and talking about 

our faith and lives.  
  

It will be led by our very special guest 

speaker, the Reverend Danielle Thomp-

son, who will explore how being atten-

tive to the voices of God, self, and 

others is a vital part of our spiritual 

life. We will engage topics such as 

discernment and decision-making, 

attention and distraction, and especially 

the art of receiving and telling stories. 

Whether your daily life is full of quiet or 

noise, and whether you prefer silence or sound, this retreat 

aims to help you listen well to the call that is happening all 

around us.   
  

REGISTER ONLINE AT  

2016cccwomensretreat.eventbrite.com 
  

Contact Monica Flynn Urness mflynnurness@comcast.net or 

Glenda Chambers glenda0627@gmail.com for more information.  

WEAPON-FREE: The Cathedral clergy and Vestry have 

declared the Cathedral to be a weapon-free place of worship, 

prayer, study, and fellowship, as a sign of Eucharistic peace. 

Please leave any weapons you are licensed to carry at home or in 

your car when you visit Christ Church Cathedral.  

CATHEDRAL MEN’S BREAKFAST: The Men’s Breakfast will be 

held on February 16 at 7 a.m. Suggested donation is $5. Please 

RSVP by calling Marti Lawson at 615.255.7729, or online at 

christcathedral.org. The deadline is Sunday, March 14.  

 

SCRIPTURE, SAINTS AND SONG: Upcoming dates and times 

coming soon! Ages 3 years old to 3rd grade.  

 

JOURNEY IN FAITH Wednesdays, Cathedral Annex Building, 6 p.m. 

For All Newcomers and Inquirers: Are you interested in baptism, 

confirmation, or simply learning more about being a Christian in 

the Episcopal Church? Are you coming to Christ Church Cathedral 

from another tradition or from another Episcopal Church?  Journey in 

Faith is for you!  

 

THIS ʼN THAT THRIFT SHOP VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITY: 

Looking for an opportunity to serve in your community? This ŉ 

That Thrift Shop at 61st and Georgia Avenue is looking for 

volunteers to work as sales associates. Proceeds of the thrift 

shop benefit St. Luke's Community Center. Three-hour shifts 

are available Tuesday through Friday from 10 a.m. to 1 p.m. or 

1 to 4 p.m., and Saturday from 10 a.m. to 1 p.m. For more 

information please contact Jennifer Leathers, Volunteer Coordinator, 

jsleathers@comcast.net or call 615.356.3639.  

SAVE THE DATE! 
  

Vacation Bible School will be held  

June 13-16, 2016.  
THE NEXT OPPORTUNITY FOR 

BAPTISM IS  
Saturday, March 26, 2016 

  

The next opportunity for baptism will be 

Saturday, March 26, 7 p.m., at the Great Vigil 

of Easter. If you or your child would like to be 

baptized, please contact the Reverend Canon Gene 

Manning at gmanning@christcathedral.org by 

Monday, March 7. Baptism rehearsal will be 

Saturday, March 26, at 9 a.m.  
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